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RE: Annual Report and Recommendations 

Dear Parent and Caregiver Citizen Review Panel Members, 
The Division of Children and Family Services (CFS) would like to thank the Citizen Review 
Panel (CRP) for your work over the last year. We have reviewed the 2022 Parent and Caregiver 
Annual Report and appreciate the continued effort of the CRP. 

CFS recognizes the importance of the CRP and has received the following recommendations: 
• Review and streamline the background check policy for approving familial childcare 

providers. 
• Review the Title 20 process for reimbursement, looking at Iowa as a more efficient 

model. 
• Increase awareness of services available, especially for non-English speaking residents. 
• Provide more supports for youth aging out of foster care in rural areas of Nebraska. 

rward to ontinued collaboration this coming year. Thank you again on behalf of the 
nd famir s of Nebr. ska. 
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